
Form 605

To:  Company Name/Scheme:

ACN/ARSN:

1. Details of substantial holder

Name:

The holder ceased to be a substantial holder on: 25 July 2023

The previous notice was given to the company on: 25 July 2023

The previous notice was dated: 25 July 2023

The holder became aware on: 27 July 2023

2. Changes in relevant interests

Particulars of each change in, or change in the nature of, a relevant interest of the substantial holder or an associate in voting securities
of the company or scheme, since the substantial holder was last required to give a substantial holding notice to the company or scheme are
as follows:

  Nature of change
  Consideration given in
  relation to change

3. Changes in association

The persons who have become associates of, ceased to be associates of, or have changed the nature of their association with, the
substantial holder in relation to voting interests in the company or scheme are as follows:

Not applicable

4. Addresses

The addresses of persons named in this form are as follows:

5. Signature

Dated 28 July 2023

Authorised signatory

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.       2-7-1, Marunouchi, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-8330, Japan       

  Name   Address

See annexure A to 
this notice

  Name and ACN/ARSN (if applicable)   Nature of association 

Data#3 Limited

010 545 267

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

  Date of
  change

  Person whose
  relevant interest
  changed

  Class and
  number of
  securities affected

  Person's votes
  affected

Form 605

Corporations Act 2001

Section 671B

Notice of ceasing to be a substantial holder
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Annexure A

Authorised signatory                    Dated 28 July 2023

Date of change
Person whose relevant interest 
changed

Nature of change
Consideration 
given in relation to 
change

Person's votes 
affected

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

96.14 13 Fully Paid ordinary shares 13

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

267.3 36 Fully Paid ordinary shares 36

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

11993.97 1623 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1623

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

875.16 117 Fully Paid ordinary shares 117

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

149.8 20 Fully Paid ordinary shares 20

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

3502.5 467 Fully Paid ordinary shares 467

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

338.85 45 Fully Paid ordinary shares 45

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

6335.55 855 Fully Paid ordinary shares 855

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

3468.4 460 Fully Paid ordinary shares 460

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

117.76 16 Fully Paid ordinary shares 16

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

12614.73 1707 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1707

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1086.33 147 Fully Paid ordinary shares 147

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

2229 300 Fully Paid ordinary shares 300

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

4223.7 570 Fully Paid ordinary shares 570

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

223.5 30 Fully Paid ordinary shares 30

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

630.38 86 Fully Paid ordinary shares 86

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

4172 560 Fully Paid ordinary shares 560

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

51.59 7 Fully Paid ordinary shares 7

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

10349.99 1393 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1393

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

2507.28 337 Fully Paid ordinary shares 337

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

850.28 116 Fully Paid ordinary shares 116

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

11174.72 1504 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1504

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

96.27 13 Fully Paid ordinary shares 13

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

11943.6 1614 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1614

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

297.6 40 Fully Paid ordinary shares 40

This is annexure A of 12 pages referred to in Form 605, Notice of ceasing to be a substantial holder dated 28 July 2023

Class and number of securities 
affected

   Annexure A
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Annexure A

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

734 100 Fully Paid ordinary shares 100

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

6355.4 860 Fully Paid ordinary shares 860

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

340.4 46 Fully Paid ordinary shares 46

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

399.62 53 Fully Paid ordinary shares 53

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

4780.4 646 Fully Paid ordinary shares 646

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

204.68 28 Fully Paid ordinary shares 28

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

4398 600 Fully Paid ordinary shares 600

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

793.94 107 Fully Paid ordinary shares 107

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1289.75 175 Fully Paid ordinary shares 175

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

13414.32 1803 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1803

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

294.06 39 Fully Paid ordinary shares 39

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1272.57 169 Fully Paid ordinary shares 169

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

489.72 66 Fully Paid ordinary shares 66

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

11225.41 1519 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1519

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

295.6 40 Fully Paid ordinary shares 40

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

4107.91 554 Fully Paid ordinary shares 554

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

6373.78 859 Fully Paid ordinary shares 859

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

133.02 18 Fully Paid ordinary shares 18

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1317.6 180 Fully Paid ordinary shares 180

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1424.86 191 Fully Paid ordinary shares 191

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

2163.98 287 Fully Paid ordinary shares 287

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1057.5 141 Fully Paid ordinary shares 141

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

526.4 70 Fully Paid ordinary shares 70

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

9549.54 1287 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1287

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1214.35 163 Fully Paid ordinary shares 163

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

3185.42 427 Fully Paid ordinary shares 427

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

230.64 31 Fully Paid ordinary shares 31

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

89.88 12 Fully Paid ordinary shares 12

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

7.48 1 Fully Paid ordinary share 1

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1362.93 181 Fully Paid ordinary shares 181

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

4127.12 547 Fully Paid ordinary shares 547

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

888 120 Fully Paid ordinary shares 120

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

170.43 23 Fully Paid ordinary shares 23
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21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

3004 400 Fully Paid ordinary shares 400

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

126.48 17 Fully Paid ordinary shares 17

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

3012.63 411 Fully Paid ordinary shares 411

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

2777.8 380 Fully Paid ordinary shares 380

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

802.24 109 Fully Paid ordinary shares 109

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

2646.22 362 Fully Paid ordinary shares 362

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

3792.6 516 Fully Paid ordinary shares 516

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

490.71 66 Fully Paid ordinary shares 66

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1314.23 177 Fully Paid ordinary shares 177

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

315.84 42 Fully Paid ordinary shares 42

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

773.76 104 Fully Paid ordinary shares 104

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1860 248 Fully Paid ordinary shares 248

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

2792.42 382 Fully Paid ordinary shares 382

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

327.14 44 Fully Paid ordinary shares 44

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

651.2 88 Fully Paid ordinary shares 88

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

4793.02 653 Fully Paid ordinary shares 653

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1568.32 208 Fully Paid ordinary shares 208

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

215.18 29 Fully Paid ordinary shares 29

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

3774.76 506 Fully Paid ordinary shares 506

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1674 225 Fully Paid ordinary shares 225

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

612.54 82 Fully Paid ordinary shares 82

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1481.44 197 Fully Paid ordinary shares 197

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

637.5 85 Fully Paid ordinary shares 85

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

2973.96 396 Fully Paid ordinary shares 396

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1740.51 233 Fully Paid ordinary shares 233

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

9584.7 1290 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1290

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

237.12 32 Fully Paid ordinary shares 32

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

4848.79 651 Fully Paid ordinary shares 651

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

2119.88 283 Fully Paid ordinary shares 283

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

1387.56 186 Fully Paid ordinary shares 186

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

602.64 81 Fully Paid ordinary shares 81

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

232.5 31 Fully Paid ordinary shares 31

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

370.5 50 Fully Paid ordinary shares 50
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21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

947.42 127 Fully Paid ordinary shares 127

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

12330 1644 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1644

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

164.56 22 Fully Paid ordinary shares 22

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

88.92 12 Fully Paid ordinary shares 12

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

7012.5 935 Fully Paid ordinary shares 935

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

184.75 25 Fully Paid ordinary shares 25

21/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

508.53 69 Fully Paid ordinary shares 69

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

1597.5 213 Fully Paid ordinary shares 213

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

585 78 Fully Paid ordinary shares 78

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

932.48 124 Fully Paid ordinary shares 124

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

224.4 30 Fully Paid ordinary shares 30

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

589.34 79 Fully Paid ordinary shares 79

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

3500.17 467 Fully Paid ordinary shares 467

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

1243.32 167 Fully Paid ordinary shares 167

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

767.55 102 Fully Paid ordinary shares 102

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

219.75 30 Fully Paid ordinary shares 30

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

7601.21 1037 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1037

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

375.87 51 Fully Paid ordinary shares 51

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

2690.1 366 Fully Paid ordinary shares 366

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

161.48 22 Fully Paid ordinary shares 22

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

3365.3 461 Fully Paid ordinary shares 461

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

614.2 83 Fully Paid ordinary shares 83

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1365.24 186 Fully Paid ordinary shares 186

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

834.4 112 Fully Paid ordinary shares 112

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

496.32 66 Fully Paid ordinary shares 66

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

1957.5 261 Fully Paid ordinary shares 261

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

1569.75 210 Fully Paid ordinary shares 210

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

7.45 1 Fully Paid ordinary share 1

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

1771.58 237 Fully Paid ordinary shares 237

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

190.84 26 Fully Paid ordinary shares 26

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

514.5 70 Fully Paid ordinary shares 70

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

30114.48 4114 Fully Paid ordinary shares 4114

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

2762.91 379 Fully Paid ordinary shares 379
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24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1612.6 220 Fully Paid ordinary shares 220

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1268.09 173 Fully Paid ordinary shares 173

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

2644.79 351 Fully Paid ordinary shares 351

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

36972.46 4950 Fully Paid ordinary shares 4950

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

453 60 Fully Paid ordinary shares 60

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

358.08 48 Fully Paid ordinary shares 48

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

2396.27 321 Fully Paid ordinary shares 321

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

550.56 74 Fully Paid ordinary shares 74

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

285.95 38 Fully Paid ordinary shares 38

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

460.55 61 Fully Paid ordinary shares 61

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

1690.48 226 Fully Paid ordinary shares 226

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

1118.99 149 Fully Paid ordinary shares 149

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

737 100 Fully Paid ordinary shares 100

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

10087.35 1365 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1365

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

95.16 13 Fully Paid ordinary shares 13

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

36.6 5 Fully Paid ordinary shares 5

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

131.58 18 Fully Paid ordinary shares 18

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

4506.76 614 Fully Paid ordinary shares 614

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

38293.5 5210 Fully Paid ordinary shares 5210

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1367.1 186 Fully Paid ordinary shares 186

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

842.95 115 Fully Paid ordinary shares 115

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

22.08 3 Fully Paid ordinary shares 3

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

6054.03 822 Fully Paid ordinary shares 822

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

741.34 101 Fully Paid ordinary shares 101

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

139.27 19 Fully Paid ordinary shares 19

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

410.48 56 Fully Paid ordinary shares 56

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

565.18 77 Fully Paid ordinary shares 77

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

3540.39 483 Fully Paid ordinary shares 483

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1851.96 253 Fully Paid ordinary shares 253

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

1573.01 211 Fully Paid ordinary shares 211

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

790.23 106 Fully Paid ordinary shares 106

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

187.75 25 Fully Paid ordinary shares 25

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

955.04 127 Fully Paid ordinary shares 127
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24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

1881.25 251 Fully Paid ordinary shares 251

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

562.5 75 Fully Paid ordinary shares 75

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

483.2 64 Fully Paid ordinary shares 64

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

618.35 83 Fully Paid ordinary shares 83

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

134.64 18 Fully Paid ordinary shares 18

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

531.79 71 Fully Paid ordinary shares 71

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

3714.88 494 Fully Paid ordinary shares 494

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

1398.76 187 Fully Paid ordinary shares 187

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

677.04 91 Fully Paid ordinary shares 91

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

662.64 88 Fully Paid ordinary shares 88

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

608.72 81 Fully Paid ordinary shares 81

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

283.67 38 Fully Paid ordinary shares 38

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

3396.58 455 Fully Paid ordinary shares 455

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

548.23 73 Fully Paid ordinary shares 73

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

141.55 19 Fully Paid ordinary shares 19

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

2007.32 268 Fully Paid ordinary shares 268

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

931.25 125 Fully Paid ordinary shares 125

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

485.76 66 Fully Paid ordinary shares 66

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1529.84 208 Fully Paid ordinary shares 208

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

635.97 87 Fully Paid ordinary shares 87

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

424.56 58 Fully Paid ordinary shares 58

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

483.78 66 Fully Paid ordinary shares 66

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

7680.75 1045 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1045

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

88.32 12 Fully Paid ordinary shares 12

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

7008.87 951 Fully Paid ordinary shares 951

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

2627.52 357 Fully Paid ordinary shares 357

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

343.1 47 Fully Paid ordinary shares 47

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

6166.65 839 Fully Paid ordinary shares 839

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

637.5 85 Fully Paid ordinary shares 85

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

45.06 6 Fully Paid ordinary shares 6

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

9984.48 1342 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1342

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

951.3 126 Fully Paid ordinary shares 126

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

52.29 7 Fully Paid ordinary shares 7
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24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

307.86 42 Fully Paid ordinary shares 42

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

458.8 62 Fully Paid ordinary shares 62

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

13546.06 1838 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1838

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

373.58 51 Fully Paid ordinary shares 51

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

4229.13 575 Fully Paid ordinary shares 575

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1970.46 267 Fully Paid ordinary shares 267

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

4165.08 569 Fully Paid ordinary shares 569

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

454.15 62 Fully Paid ordinary shares 62

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

726.17 99 Fully Paid ordinary shares 99

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

6670.3 910 Fully Paid ordinary shares 910

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

818.72 112 Fully Paid ordinary shares 112

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

495.8 67 Fully Paid ordinary shares 67

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

958.92 131 Fully Paid ordinary shares 131

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

10870.3 1484 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1484

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

823.2 112 Fully Paid ordinary shares 112

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1195.61 163 Fully Paid ordinary shares 163

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

3071 415 Fully Paid ordinary shares 415

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

2436.16 331 Fully Paid ordinary shares 331

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

18501.66 2507 Fully Paid ordinary shares 2507

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

519.72 71 Fully Paid ordinary shares 71

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1149.72 156 Fully Paid ordinary shares 156

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

3049.28 416 Fully Paid ordinary shares 416

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1039.44 142 Fully Paid ordinary shares 142

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

535.09 73 Fully Paid ordinary shares 73

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

9982.94 1361 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1361

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

7611.58 1037 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1037

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1141.92 156 Fully Paid ordinary shares 156

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

80.63 11 Fully Paid ordinary shares 11

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

343.1 47 Fully Paid ordinary shares 47

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

513.1 70 Fully Paid ordinary shares 70

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

2673.63 365 Fully Paid ordinary shares 365

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

1334.58 177 Fully Paid ordinary shares 177

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

2433.81 323 Fully Paid ordinary shares 323
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24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

819.5 110 Fully Paid ordinary shares 110

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

584.22 78 Fully Paid ordinary shares 78

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

2224.56 299 Fully Paid ordinary shares 299

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

74 10 Fully Paid ordinary shares 10

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

2034.57 277 Fully Paid ordinary shares 277

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

606.69 81 Fully Paid ordinary shares 81

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

605.98 82 Fully Paid ordinary shares 82

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1537.2 210 Fully Paid ordinary shares 210

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

10165.05 1383 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1383

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

764.92 104 Fully Paid ordinary shares 104

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1631.7 222 Fully Paid ordinary shares 222

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

696.35 95 Fully Paid ordinary shares 95

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

58.88 8 Fully Paid ordinary shares 8

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

4610.2 623 Fully Paid ordinary shares 623

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

448.35 61 Fully Paid ordinary shares 61

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1726.08 235 Fully Paid ordinary shares 235

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

139.27 19 Fully Paid ordinary shares 19

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

2733.94 374 Fully Paid ordinary shares 374

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

346.86 47 Fully Paid ordinary shares 47

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

395.82 54 Fully Paid ordinary shares 54

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

706.56 96 Fully Paid ordinary shares 96

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1264.2 172 Fully Paid ordinary shares 172

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

4656.78 631 Fully Paid ordinary shares 631

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

667.94 91 Fully Paid ordinary shares 91

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

707.35 94 Fully Paid ordinary shares 94

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

885.96 119 Fully Paid ordinary shares 119

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

609.12 81 Fully Paid ordinary shares 81

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

536.76 72 Fully Paid ordinary shares 72

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

1425.06 189 Fully Paid ordinary shares 189

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

1575 210 Fully Paid ordinary shares 210

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

406.08 54 Fully Paid ordinary shares 54

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

2804.88 377 Fully Paid ordinary shares 377

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

90 12 Fully Paid ordinary shares 12
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24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

1398.76 187 Fully Paid ordinary shares 187

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

1108.56 149 Fully Paid ordinary shares 149

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

196.3 26 Fully Paid ordinary shares 26

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

540 72 Fully Paid ordinary shares 72

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

37364.51 5000 Fully Paid ordinary shares 5000

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

3971.3 526 Fully Paid ordinary shares 526

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

60.24 8 Fully Paid ordinary shares 8

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

1147.5 153 Fully Paid ordinary shares 153

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Borrow Returned by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

N/A 39164 Fully Paid ordinary shares 39164

24/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Collateral Received by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

N/A 36211 Fully Paid ordinary shares 36211

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

88.8 12 Fully Paid ordinary shares 12

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

51.59 7 Fully Paid ordinary shares 7

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

593.2 80 Fully Paid ordinary shares 80

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

7441.73 1007 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1007

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

448.35 61 Fully Paid ordinary shares 61

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

1444.01 197 Fully Paid ordinary shares 197

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

1352.37 183 Fully Paid ordinary shares 183

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1024.8 140 Fully Paid ordinary shares 140

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

2774.72 377 Fully Paid ordinary shares 377

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

803 110 Fully Paid ordinary shares 110

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

89.4 12 Fully Paid ordinary shares 12

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1181.74 161 Fully Paid ordinary shares 161

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

109.95 15 Fully Paid ordinary shares 15

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

558.6 76 Fully Paid ordinary shares 76

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

1057.5 141 Fully Paid ordinary shares 141

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

148.8 20 Fully Paid ordinary shares 20

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

1681.44 226 Fully Paid ordinary shares 226

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

44.58 6 Fully Paid ordinary shares 6

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

2349.72 321 Fully Paid ordinary shares 321

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

350.88 48 Fully Paid ordinary shares 48

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1252.16 172 Fully Paid ordinary shares 172

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

21.93 3 Fully Paid ordinary shares 3

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

402.05 55 Fully Paid ordinary shares 55
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25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

125.29 17 Fully Paid ordinary shares 17

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

966.4 128 Fully Paid ordinary shares 128

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

462.52 62 Fully Paid ordinary shares 62

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

464.94 63 Fully Paid ordinary shares 63

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

1370.71 187 Fully Paid ordinary shares 187

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

319.92 43 Fully Paid ordinary shares 43

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

1043.2 139 Fully Paid ordinary shares 139

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

562.87 77 Fully Paid ordinary shares 77

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1180.98 162 Fully Paid ordinary shares 162

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

176.16 24 Fully Paid ordinary shares 24

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

688.08 94 Fully Paid ordinary shares 94

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

160.38 22 Fully Paid ordinary shares 22

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

7.47 1 Fully Paid ordinary share 1

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

518.88 69 Fully Paid ordinary shares 69

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

3463.9 470 Fully Paid ordinary shares 470

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

3900.8 530 Fully Paid ordinary shares 530

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

315.19 43 Fully Paid ordinary shares 43

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

276.64 38 Fully Paid ordinary shares 38

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

628.66 86 Fully Paid ordinary shares 86

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1050.45 141 Fully Paid ordinary shares 141

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

146.8 20 Fully Paid ordinary shares 20

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

281.2 38 Fully Paid ordinary shares 38

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

479.05 65 Fully Paid ordinary shares 65

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

7170 956 Fully Paid ordinary shares 956

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

527.76 72 Fully Paid ordinary shares 72

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

1528.59 203 Fully Paid ordinary shares 203

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

925.04 124 Fully Paid ordinary shares 124

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

599.2 80 Fully Paid ordinary shares 80

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

605.07 81 Fully Paid ordinary shares 81

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

527.89 71 Fully Paid ordinary shares 71

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

483.78 66 Fully Paid ordinary shares 66

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

2083.98 282 Fully Paid ordinary shares 282

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

1083.32 146 Fully Paid ordinary shares 146
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25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

946.86 129 Fully Paid ordinary shares 129

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

602.7 82 Fully Paid ordinary shares 82

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

2663.52 358 Fully Paid ordinary shares 358

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

120 16 Fully Paid ordinary shares 16

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

892.8 120 Fully Paid ordinary shares 120

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

1748.4 235 Fully Paid ordinary shares 235

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

615 82 Fully Paid ordinary shares 82

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

4038.45 545 Fully Paid ordinary shares 545

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

19553.94 2646 Fully Paid ordinary shares 2646

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

572.11 77 Fully Paid ordinary shares 77

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

585.78 78 Fully Paid ordinary shares 78

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

379.95 51 Fully Paid ordinary shares 51

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1423.5 195 Fully Paid ordinary shares 195

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

3296.81 451 Fully Paid ordinary shares 451

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

444.69 61 Fully Paid ordinary shares 61

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

749.7 102 Fully Paid ordinary shares 102

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

212.72 29 Fully Paid ordinary shares 29

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

96.85 13 Fully Paid ordinary shares 13

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

21.87 3 Fully Paid ordinary shares 3

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

4600 625 Fully Paid ordinary shares 625

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

139.08 19 Fully Paid ordinary shares 19

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

2470.21 337 Fully Paid ordinary shares 337

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

103.04 14 Fully Paid ordinary shares 14

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

116.8 16 Fully Paid ordinary shares 16

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

584 80 Fully Paid ordinary shares 80

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

532.9 73 Fully Paid ordinary shares 73

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

343.57 47 Fully Paid ordinary shares 47

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity controlled 
by Morgan Stanley

1354.2 185 Fully Paid ordinary shares 185

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Collateral Returned by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

N/A 39164 Fully Paid ordinary shares 39164

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

122863.54 16803 Fully Paid ordinary shares 16803

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

13285.9 1817 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1817

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

20583.28 2815 Fully Paid ordinary shares 2815

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

416.78 57 Fully Paid ordinary shares 57
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25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

17621.92 2410 Fully Paid ordinary shares 2410

25/07/2023 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

8028.58 1098 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1098
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